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Executive Director 
Lori Sea 
EMAIL-  
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Community Relations Coordinator: 
Alli Hummert 
EMAIL– 
welcome@addingtonplacesparta.com 
 
Healthcare Coordinator: 
Lisa Goddard 
EMAIL– nurse@addingtonplacesparta.com 
 
Culinary Coordinator: 
Leroy DuQuette 
EMAIL– 
culinary@addingtonplacesparta.com 
 
Life Enrichment Coordinator: 
Megan Gregory 
EMAIL mcc@addingtonplacesparta.com 
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Notable Events 

Resident Birthdays 
Marilyn Luehr 1/3 

Betty Cathcart 1/9 

Earl Welge 1/19 

Leon Torrens 1/25 
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Celebrated January 
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Thrift Shop 

  On January 24th 2023, we were able to surprise Almara with her Dare 2 Dream! 
She enjoyed a spa day! Almara started her day by getting her hair done from 
an old friend who use to do her hair before moving to our community. After her 
hair was done, we took Almara to get a manicure at Star Nails in Belleville, of 
course she picked her favorite color for her nails… RED! Some of her family were 
able to tag along to make her day even more special including her cousin, 
sister, brother in law, son and his wife! We ended the day eating lunch at 
Fletchers in Swansea. Almara decided on their delicious fish and mashed 
potatoes. She loved spending the day with family and getting pampered! 
-LEC 
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 Dare to Dream 

 On Friday January 20th, our residents were able to enjoy a GLOW BINGO! Every 
Friday afternoon we play bingo in the dining room but this was a special event 
because, not every day do we get to dim the lights and wear glow sticks! Our 
residents were able to pick from  glow glasses, bracelets, and necklaces. We also 
had cute glow stick lanterns to decorate the tables with! We shared many laughs 
with our friends, and everyone had a blast!  
-LEC 

Glow Bingo 

  On the morning of Friday January 6th our Residents went on a joyride to 
Pinkneyville. This was an exciting trip with friends because we stopped at a nice 
thrift store for our residents to look around and shop. The name of the thrift store 
is Caring and Sharing. Our residents all enjoyed looking around and buying a 
few blouses and material for quilts as well! They had a variety of items to choose 
from such as, furniture, clothes for all ages, toys, jewelry, miscellaneous items, 
and even a beautiful china set!  We will definitely do some more thrifting soon 
and see what other treasures we can find!  
-LEC   
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